
Town Council Workshop 
May 7, 2025 

 

President Schmidt called the workshop to order at 4:30 pm.  Council members Jeremy 
Newnam, Michael Sullivan, Rose Potter and Walter Chase were present.  Other attendees 
for the Town: Town Administrator Erin Braband, Water Superintendent Shawn Lane, Town 
Engineer Katherine McAllister and Town Attorney Lyndsey Ryan. 

The Council and Town Engineer continued their discussion from last month on the status of 
the Town’s water capacity and storage capacity and reviewed a new well proposal from 
Rauch.  Rauch is proposing to install a new well (Well 4R) which will replace existing Well 4 
and ultimately provide additional water capacity.  This proposal does not address the storage 
capacity issue and still requires Lakeside to build a water tower.  This proposal also does not 
satisfy one of their well requirements in the DRRA.   

The Council discussed the addition of Well 4R and how to handle the additional capacity 
once the well is in operation and the Council’s desire to review 30 days’ worth of production 
numbers before deciding on how much additional capacity has been added.  The Council 
discussed the new storage building and their desire to have the building look like Well 6’s 
building so it would blend in with the surroundings.   

With no further business to discuss, Commissioner Potter made a motion to close the 
workshop at 5:38 pm.  Commissioner Sullivan seconded the motion and it was unanimously 
approved. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Erin Braband, Town Administrator 
 


